
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 8, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 587 
Re: Becker Replacement Notice 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
On November 22nd, 2004 Pacer Stacktrain will be moving their Los Angeles 
Cy Operation from the current "Becker" facility located on Alameda St. to a new 
site located in Long Beach, Ca. The new facility will be the primary turn in point 
for all Pacer Stacktrain empties within Los Angeles Basin.  
 
The new facility has been upgraded to allow for better gate performance 
through improved technology and re-training of gate personnel. The facility is 
fully paved, lit, and will have a ready row of good order containers to help 
expedite drayman picking up empty units. There will also be mechanics on duty 
during hours of operation ensuring drivers are supported with any mechanical 
needs should they arise.  
 
Hours of operation will remain the same:  
 
Mon - Fri 0500 to 2200 
Sat - Sun 0700 to 1500 
 
The new address and telephone for the Pacer Stacktrain Los Angeles 
Metro Cy are: 
 
4301 East 208th St 
Long Beach, Ca 
90810-1133 
Temp Cell Phone # 323-833-0075 
 
Directions: 
 
Take 710 Fwy to Del Amo Blvd and head West 
Turn left on Santa Fe St. 
Turn left at 208th St. 
Proceed through rear of 208th st. cul-de-sac (Pacer Stacktrain CY signs are 
visible to direct drivers) 
Drivers should proceed down access Rd following Pacer Stacktrain CY signs 
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Should you have any questions please contact you customer support 
representative. 


